Dear Parents,

I hope that you are all well.

I am currently writing a report for each child in Class B and I need to fill in the 'Your Child's Comments' part of the report. Ordinarily, the children would do this in class but this will not be possible this year.

Over half term, please could you help your child(ren) to write or type a short paragraph reflecting on their past year. It should be no longer than 6 sentences. Here are some sentence starters to help:

This year I have enjoyed..... because

The best thing that happened was .....

My favourite lesson is .....

My highlight of the year was.... because

I have got better at....

I need to improve.....

Next year, I am looking forward to .....

During your discussion, you may want to remind them of the following experiences:

Topics - Ancient Egyptians, Africa

Ancient Egyptian assembly - dressing up, Walk like an Egyptian

Macclesfield Museum trip - saw Ancient Egyptian artefacts including a real mummy case

KS2 Christmas Lego building

White Hall Outdoor Centre - orienteering, bush craft, climbing, caving, zipwires, problem solving, big walk

Dance with Becky, Fitness/kickboxing with Marc, Lacrosse with Mr Best.

Djembe drumming and Samba band with Emily

'The Lion King' play practice

When it is complete, please could you take a photograph of it and Dojo or email it to <u>a.quy@furnessvale.derbyshire.sch.uk</u> as soon as you can.

I really appreciate your help and support with this.

Best wishes and have a good Whit break,

Mrs G Guy